Dear 8th grade parents, 

The 13th annual St. Francis of Assisi ‘Bid 4 the Kids’ auction is just a few short weeks away on February 2nd, 2019! It has been a tradition to offer the 8th grade a class sponsorship page in our Auction booklet called “Keep In Touch.”

This year, we are asking any 8th grade family to consider making a $25 donation to have your child’s name featured on this sponsorship page. This is a wonderful way to contribute to the auction and remember your child as we prepare to send them off to high school! Each auction attendee will receive this booklet so it’s a fun keepsake to add to your box of treasures over the years and support the school.

Please respond to Julie Shaffer at julieshaffer@hotmail.com with your intent to participate no later than Thursday, January 10th. Your response will be confirmed and FACTS account will be charged $25.
 
Thank you for your time & consideration. Wishing you and your family a Happy New Year! 

Julie Shaffer
St. Francis of Assisi Bid 4 the Kids Sponsorship Chair 
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